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Andrea Gyger

From: CenturyLink Customer
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 8:38 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [[SPAM][GFI-IDB]] - Comments - working draft Election rules

Please return to traditional voting on Election day with mandatory voter ID (proof of citizenship) 
required. Our current mail-in system is prone to fraud. Ballots are left near mail boxes where people 
have moved. There is no individual privacy for individuals using a ballot outside of a secure booth. 
Employers are able to coerce employees, spouses can exert pressure to influence family members, 
etc., etc. Every non-citizen who votes disenfranchises my vote.  
 
John Tyburczy 

 
Thornton Colorado 80229 




